
Memorandum 

Economic and Development Services Department 

Date: September 22, 2023 File: 12-03 

To: Heritage Oshawa  

From: Harrison Whilsmith, Planner A 
Economic and Development Services Department 

Re: OnLand Training for Heritage Oshawa Members – Update 

On June 22, 2023, Heritage Oshawa carried the following motion: 

“That staff investigate and consider OnLand training for Heritage Oshawa members 
interested in researching historical properties and report back at the September 28, 2023 
meeting of Heritage Oshawa.” 

Staff investigated the aforementioned training and were unable to find any expert who could 
train Heritage Oshawa on the OnLand program. Furthermore, there is no one available on City 
staff qualified to train Heritage Oshawa on the OnLand program. 

Recommendation 

That Report HTG-23-64 dated September 22, 2023, concerning the potential OnLand training 
for Heritage Oshawa members be received for information. 

If you have any questions please contact Harrison Whilsmith at 905-436-3311, extension 2697 
or hwhilsmith@oshawa.ca. 

Harrison Whilsmith, Planner A 
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